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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND FEDEX 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
Debra Howland, Executive Director 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: Entity Information Update on Behalf of CleanChoice Energy, Inc. 
Docket No.: DM +?-8!8 0 

\i-o\~ 
Dear Executive Director, 

CleanChoice Energy, Inc. ("CleanChoice") hereby writes to notify the New Hampshire 
Public Utilities Commission of the following update to its licensing information on file: 

1. Chris Perrault, listed on the most recent license renewal, as Chief Operations Officer 
for CleanChoice no longer holds this position. 

2. Paul St. Louis is now the Interim Chief Operations Officer 

This change does not affect CleanChoice's operational structure as a retail electric supplier, 
and CleanChoice does not anticipate that this change will affect its customers. 

Please direct any correspondence and communication regarding this submission to the 
undersigned. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Customized Energy Solutions 
Phone: 215-964-6237 
Email: cgaddes@ces-ltd.com 

On behalf of CleanChoice Energy, Inc. 
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